
HEAD LAKE  
HYDROTECHNICAL 

STUDY 

 



The Head Lake Dam is  
located within the boundaries 
of Queen Elizabeth II 
Wildlands Provincial 
Park.  All structures in the park 
are under the jurisdiction of 
Ontario Parks.  
 

There have been inquires 
about the management of 
Head Lake Dam. 
 

A hydrotechnical study is  
being undertaken by Ontario 
Parks to understand the influ-
ence of the dam. 
 

This study will help us to  
understand how the dam  
affects water levels on the 
lake.    
 

Results will provide a baseline 
of information that will be used 
by Ontario Parks and made 
available to stakeholders to  
assist in decision making with 
respect to the future of the 
dam. 

Ontario Parks will communi-
cate the results of this study 
and next steps once they are 
available. 
 

Long term decisions will be 
made with formal consultation 
opportunities, for all  
stakeholders to participate.  
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Queen Elizabeth II Wildlands  
Provincial Park is one of the largest 
protected areas in southern Ontario 
(33 505 hectares).   
 

The park protects a rich diversity of 
habitats, species-at-risk, and  
wildlife. 
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Blanding’s Turtle 

Common Tern 

Muskellunge 

Five Lined Skink 

Moose 

A management planning process 
is underway to inform the long 
term direction for the park.   
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